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RSIPF and RAPPP bosses visit Buala Police Station in Isabel Province  

 
As part of the general review on the police infrastructure in the provinces, Commissioner of 
the Royal Solomon Island Police Force (RSIPF) Mr Mostyn Mangau and Royal Solomon 
Island Police Force (RSIPF) and Australian Federal Police (AFP) Policing Partnership 
Program (RAPPP) Commander, Paul Osborne has visited Buala Police Station on 19 
October 2021. 

Commissioner RSIPF and Commander RAPPP met with the Provincial Police Commander 
(PPC) Isabel Province and staff to provide important updates about budget administrative 
matters. Planning for the upcoming Pacific Games in 2023 and discussing general crime 
trends in Isabel Province. 

The Commander RAPPP took the opportunity to brief the PPC on the next planned four 
years of capacity development assistance being provided to the RSIPF by the RSIPF and 
Australian Federal Police Policing Partnership Program. 

The Commissioner intends to visit more stations and RSIPF Officers in the provinces in the 
lead up to the traditional Christmas period. 

 

//End// 

 

For any media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit contact:  

 

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established 

in 1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe, secure and peaceful 

Solomon Islands’.  The RSIPF strive to provide efficient, capable 

and responsive policing service and expect RSIPF officers to 

adhere to the RSIPF values. 

For ongoing news and information, please go to 

www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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